Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS 

The Florida Department of Elder Affairs, Division of State Wide Community-Based Services announces a workshop for all providers and potential providers of services under the long-term care community diversion pilot projects. Participation is voluntary to which all persons are invited. 
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 2, 2006, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Conference Room 225F, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Encounter data reporting requirements and enrollment/disenrollment transactions with the Medicaid fiscal agent for the long-term care community diversion pilot projects. 
In accordance with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop should advise the department at least seventy-two (72) hours before the workshop by contacting: David Oropallo, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2000, Suncom 994-2000, e-mail: oropallod@elderaffairs.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the department by calling (850)414-2001.

